
FRIENDS NEWS
Friends of Polesden Lacey Infant School

Autumn Newsletter 4

 

Seasons Greetings from the Friends Committee
 

Hopefully by now you should have all received your Christmas cards, tags, bags and mugs from Class
Fundraising. Thank you to all of you who took part - we have raised £223 for the Friends fund. 

 
As you will have seen from last week's School Newsletter, the Reception class have been busily playing with

the Code-a-pillars which have been purchased for the school by the Friends. In addition, the Friends have
purchased the materials for the new wild life meadow on the bank near the trim trail and are in the process

of purchasing motion cameras for the children to be able to watch the school's wildlife at night - in
particular Badgers! It is wonderful to be able to make these investments in to our children's learning and we

are in discussions with Ms Mole about how to best support the school with our hard earned funds. 
 

This Sunday, parents from across the school are getting creative and festive at our Christmas Wreath
Workshop - pictures of our creative efforts will appear in the next newsletter. If anyone still wants a place -

please get in touch with me directly. 
 

Our final event of the term is Movie Night on Friday 13th December. 
Tickets  (cash only) will be on sale at drop off and pick up next week on the following days: 

Tuesday 3rd December - PM
Friday 6th December - AM & PM

Tuesday 10th December - PM
 

As a reminder - all children must be accompanied by a responsible adult, and 
unfortunately due to space we cannot accommodate siblings from outside of school

Details of the event are on the poster below 
 

Finally if anyone would like to purchase some very cute Rabbit, Squirrel 
and Badger Christmas Decorations, please speak with Emma Adler or 
your class rep to place an order - a wonderful memento of our 
children's time at Polesden!  

 
 

Have a wonderful Christmas,
 and we look forward to more events in 2020!
 
Thea Phillips  
Friends Chair / phillips.thea@gmail.com/ 07866622286

 
 

 



CHRISTMAS 
MOVIE NIGHT

Friends of Polesden Lacey Infant School

invite you to...
 

STICKMAN

£5 per child 

includes 

hot chocolate 

& popcorn

£2 per adult

includes

tea/coffee 

& mince pie
Tickets on sale @ pick up: 3rd, 6th & 10th,

or via the Friends Commitee on:

07730 589446 

presenting...

FRIDAY 13 DECEMBER, 3.15 - 4.30PM

POLESDEN LACEY INFANT SCHOOL
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